From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 12 June 2012 18:10
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 12/00678/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 6:10 PM on 12 Jun 2012 from Mr Michael Drake.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of a vacant public house to C3 residential 

	Case Officer:
	Rebekah Morgan 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Michael Drake

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Weston Mead Acre Ditch, Sibford Gower, Oxfordshire OX15 5RW


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I would like to object to this planning application being approved as it is yet again attempting to deprive our community of a valuable local amenity and asset. This is not a vacant Public House as suggested in the application headline it is indeed occupied by the applicants in what would appear to be in direct opposition to current planning regulations. I make this assertion as the property has indeed been completely remodelled from the public house 'Bishop Blaize' to the private dwelling 'Bishops End' and is currently being used as a private dwelling. Since no planning permission has been given to use this property as a private dwelling, save the portion set aside in the original public house, the headline of this application must at best be seen to be in error and possibly even a little dishonest. I am quite sure the applicants would not wish to mislead the planning authorities at Cherwell District Council and therefore ask that this matter be resolved prior to any consideration made to this application. It is indeed to a view of saving tax payer money that I ask why after 5 or 6 applications you even begin to entertain the same application scrubbed up in different form. Has some encouragement been given to rephrase the application yet again in the hope it will succeed? I can not understand why you do not throw this spurious application out when viewed against the overwhelming objections you will again receive. At some point enough is surely enough and our planners take an active role in encouraging the use of the property for the purpose intended - a pub. One which we all know and love and will support for a very long time to come. Please refuse this opportunistic, cynical application. 


